
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "kwilson@talonlpe.com"
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; "dadkins@talonlpe.com"
Subject: Strawberry 7 Fed #2
Date: Tuesday, July 29, 2014 2:09:00 PM

RE:  Devon * Strawberry 7 Fed #2 * 30-015-32375 * 2RP-2319
 
Kim,
 
Your proposal for remediation of the above referenced site is approved as written.
 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
 investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
 human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
 responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
(575)748-1283 ext.101
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